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June 24, 2011
Mr. Charles Huddleston

16972 Vaughn Rd

Mount Vernon, WA  98273

Dear Mr. Huddleston,
Thank you for your application to the Master in Teaching (MiT) Program at The Evergreen State College. After careful consideration of you application materials, the admissions committee has had to make the difficult decision to not admit you to the MiT program for fall 2011.
You are encouraged to consider reapplying for fall 2012 after October 1, 2011 given your experience in environmental education. Your current application file materials can be used for fall 2012.  To supplement your current materials, you are asked to submit a passing WEST-E score for middle level science, and document experience in public high school social studies classrooms and middle level science public school classrooms. In addition, an updated endorsement worksheet for middle level science should show your plan for finishing remaining endorsement coursework in astronomy and/or meterology, and  geology and/or earth science. The social studies endorsement worksheet should also be revised to show how you will obtain an additional two credits in geography, two credits in U.S. history focusing on prefounding  to the founding period, and a course in Pacific Northwest history.

On behalf of the MiT Admissions Committee I wish you the best as you take future steps toward meeting your academic and career goals. 
Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton, Director

Teacher Education Programs

The Evergreen State College 


Master in Teaching Program


Sem 2 A2117 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



